
Wednesday 8th February

Coffee morning
9.00am - 10.00am

School Hall

We are delighted to confirm that we will be joined by a
member of the Families Information Service for Greenwich,

as well as providing you an opportunity to purchase anything
from our Renew-niform shop.

Families Information Service offers advice to the community to help find childcare,
activities and funding options for the free early learning, as well as signpost/refer parents
to relevant support agencies and groups. They are especially focusing on the cost of
living crisis and helping parents and carers access services to help them at this difficult
time.

Hot drinks will be available as
well as the opportunity to use

our WiFi and electronics


